
Dear Friends,

During the holidays, the Hess Toy
commercials are ubiquitous on TV, with their
iconic jingle: “The Hess Truck’s Back and It’s
Better than Ever.”
 
To children in need right here in Palm Beach
County, a new truck has indeed arrived, but
it’s not a toy. It is, however, better than ever,
and that’s because it is a lifesaver for the
many thousands of underserved school
children who don’t always have access to
healthy, nutritious meals.
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When I found out about these children, who
often go hungry due to lack of food, I knew
something must be done. That’s why I made
an additional donation so that the Palm
Beach County Food Bank could purchase a
53-foot refrigerated semi-trailer. This will
significantly enhance the food bank’s ability
to deliver meals and provide food pick-ups
by families facing food insecurity. 

The new truck was christened on December
13, in a way that was most appropriate and
meaningful to me, the Palm Beach County
Food Bank, and local families in need. It was
filled with holiday turkeys and food bags
distributed to 150 children at the Florence
De George Boys & Girls Club.  
 

For children in need right here in Palm
Beach County, a new truck has arrived
and it is a lifesaver for the many
thousands of underserved school
children who don’t always have access
to healthy, nutritious meals.



Lois’ Food4Kids is a year-round program serving thousands of
children at schools, camps, libraries, and local boys and girls
clubs. 

Lois’ Food4Kids is a year-round program
serving thousands of children at schools,
camps, libraries, and local boys and girls
clubs. It was created in response to the
tremendous increase in families facing
hunger and food insecurity because of the
pandemic and school closings. 

I couldn’t think of a better present to give
these families than a truck that will greatly
increase the Palm Beach County Food Bank’s
ability to make sure children have access to
meals at the holidays and all year round.

 

To learn more or to donate, 
visit www.life-edu.org or call 561-582-8083.

I also would like to express my deep felt
thanks to everyone who supported the 28th
Annual Lady in Red Gala on January 9.  The
event raised over $1.5 million and a portion
of the proceeds will benefit the Lois’
Food4Kids program. 

With all my very best,

   Lois



Save the Date
LIFE's 29th Annual Lady in Red Gala  

Sunday, March 26, 2023 
The Breakers      Palm Beach 

For more information, visit www.life-edu.org or call 561-582-8083.


